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Hello All,
The shop has been busy wrapping up some long term restorations to go home. We've had many others in
process, and started on some new jobs too. Always a challenge managing so many projects and all of the
puzzle pieces we handle for each of them!

We recently sent home the 69 Dodge Charger and the 57 Plymouth Belvedere convertible after each was here
for 3 years! Both turned out beautiful! The 75 Valiant Brougham also went home and it will be back in the
spring for some test driving and final details. Another one that looks great and will be loads of fun on the street!

The 70 Dart Swinger is getting treated to a fair share of metal work and some component work recently. Many
people have reached out and commented that they are looking forward to seeing that come together.

This year wasn't an easy one by any means, yet the team weathered through it and we continue to turn out
some great work. Thanks to our clients, staff, and family for making it all keep happening!

We hope everyone is blessed with a great holiday season and prosperous new year!

Restoringly, Russell
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Restorations and More!
We also give you the same high quality service for:

Collision Repairs Minor Mechanical Repair /Welding
Oil/Fluid Changes Stainless/Aluminum Polishing
Windshield Replacement Interior/Exterior Detailing

Specialty Painting

(607)324-8325 email: info@rjcars.com www.rjcars.com
facebook.com/RJCARSINC facebook.com/RJCARSgaragesale
Hours: Monday thru Friday 8:30am-5:00pm Saturday by appt.

Hi! Kenna here at Kenna’s Corner!
I have been busy here at the shop
taking over social media and doing
the newsletters! I love shooting
videos of the cars and taking
photos to go in our monthly email
newsletter. I graduated with
Honors from College with my
Associates Degree and I am now
taking on Nail Technician school. I
have always loved art and have
been doing my own nails for a few
years now and decided that I
wanted to make it into a career! I
am so excited to start this journey!
Check out my work @kennasclaws
on IG and Facebook!

~ Kenna

Now scheduling for 2027
and beyond. Plan ahead!

Thanks,
Russell & Crew
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